
 
18th January 2021 

 
INEPS online meeting in February 2021 

 
Dear members and friends of INEPS,  
 
since the pandemic does not allow planning “physical” meetings yet, we decided to organize a 
digital one. You are kindly invited on 
 
Thursday, February 18th 2021  at 3 p.m. (e.g. France, Spain, Germany and other countries), 
4.p.m (Finland, Lithuania, Greece and other countries) 

 
At first it will be a chance for us to “meet and greet” in the difficult period we are still in. Then the 
virtual meeting will offer the opportunity to discuss and exchange on topics that “move our heart” 
in education, e.g.: 

- How do we handle the “learning in distance” or “virtual school” in our projects and classes? 
- How do we cope with fears, complicated learning situations at home, the “digital barriers” and 

the many risks we are facing? What is our main concern at this time? 
- How do we handle the learning at practice sites, internships, “out of school learning” in the 

period of “restricted contacts”? 
- Are there strategies and ways that showed to be successful and that we would like to share?  
- In spite of all the difficulties – are there also chances to grow through this crisis? For the kids, 

for us, for our learning routines? 
 
Timetable  
3 p.m. Opening up, welcome  

- Overview situation of INEPS from the AC  
-  “Flashlights” from all participants (3-5 minutes each team) 

4 p.m. Moderated group discussion (“break-out sessions”) 
- Angela Passa, Heike Borkenhagen  
- Egbert Jahn, Mercè Marcé,  

- Simona Plienaityte Holger Mirow,    
- Auksė Petruškevičiūtė, Daniel Guzman 
- Kari Rajaorko, Conny Miksch     

5 p.m.-6 p.m Plenary, summary, outlook, perspectives 
 
Please register for the meeting until 1st of February. Write a mail to conny.miksch@iple.de).  
She will send you log-in information for a moodle platform dedicated to the meeting. Please write 
your name and organization/school. There will be a forum available to communicate in advance. 
Contributions, suggestions, questions are welcome! The meeting will be hold via ZOOM 
videoconference. We will send the link to all registered participants three days before the 
meeting. 
 
Due to the interest we will organize a “follow up” one week later. 
 

Kindest regards, in the name of the Administration Council of INEPS and guests 

Angela Passa, Auksė Petruškevičiūtė, Ekram Bondue, Mercè Marcé, Egbert Jahn, Kari Rajaorko, 

Simona Plienaityte, Holger Mirow 

 


